
5 PLACE VILLE MARIE, SUITE 1635, MONTREAL, CANADA H38 2G2 

514-875-2000 

February II. 1985 

Ms. Irene Angelico 
and Mr. Abbey Neidik 
4301 Esplanade Avenue 
Montreal. Quebec H2W ITI 

Dear Irene and Abbey. 

Thank you for your recent update and the attached newspaper clippings 
related to Dark Lullabies. 

We are very pleased with the enthusiastic response to the film and the 
acknowledgement. at all levels. of your abundant artist i c talent and creati­
vity. We experienced a sincere sense of pr ide and pleasure to learn that 
you had garnered three of the top prizes at the Mannheim Film Festival. 
It is our hope that you will be successful in bringing the film to as many 
audiences as possible- it should be seen by everyone. 

We are looking forward to receiving the video cassette you mention to 
allow us to view it with family and friends who have not as yet had the 
opportunity. 

From the very start several years ago. you openly shared your progress 
with us and we found this to be a most refreshing and honest approach. 
It made us feel a part of your project and we had every confidence in your 
ability to see it to completion. 

We congratulate you and wish you great success and satisfaction in all 
of your future endeavours. 

Sincerely. 

Edward M. Bronfman Sheila Zittrer [Mrs.) 

:bah 


